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Announcement of Sobriety Checkpoint in Dexter

EMPHASIS: Announcement Of Sobriety Checkpoint.

Police Chief Sammy Stone with the Dexter Police Department announces that sometime
during the month of May, 2017, the Dexter Police Department will conduct a sobriety
check point within the city limits of Dexter MO. 

The operation will be conducted by the Dexter Police Department in cooperation with
other local area law enforcement agencies.

The checkpoint is a static operation on a specific highway that is designed to check every
driver to ensure they are sober.

The Dexter Police Department urges all citizens to report any vehicle they observe
operating in a careless manner to their local authorities.

The public can contact the Dexter Police Department at 573-624-5512.
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